Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
The Florida Real Estate Commission hereby gives notice:
that on August 10, 2018, an Order was filed on the Petition for Variance or Waiver. The Petition for Variance or Waiver was filed by Gena McHenry, on March 6, 2018, seeking a variance or waiver of the experience requirements to qualify for a Florida real estate broker’s license.
The Notice was published in Volume 44, No. 48, of the Florida Administrative Register, on March 9, 2018.

The Commission considered the Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on March 21, 2018, in Orlando, Florida. At its meeting, the Commission granted the Petition because Petitioner provided documentation and information regarding her experience requirements to qualify to take the examination for the Florida real estate broker’s license.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Lori Crawford, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Commission, 400 West Robinson Street, N801, Orlando, FL 32801, (850)487-1395 or by email at lori.crawford@myfloridalicense.com.
